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Update on Operation Kingfisher 

New dates for Operation Kingfisher public submissions 

13 February 2024 

On 19 December 2023, the ACT Integrity Commission (the Commission) published a media release 

regarding the future steps for Operation Kingfisher. In this release, the Commission detailed the public 

submissions process and the dates for when this would occur.  

The Commission has today confirmed that the dates detailed in the December 2023 media release have 

been revised and new dates have been set. 

The key updates from this revision are as follows: 

• Counsel Assisting the Commission now to provide written submissions to the Commission on or 

before 18 March 2024, 

• Any party who wishes to provide written submissions in reply to Counsel Assisting is to now do so on 

or by 5 April 2024, and, 

• The public submissions will now be heard on 15 April 2024 at 10am, with an estimate of four days. 

Further information about Operation Kingfisher is available on the Commission's website. Media 

representatives who wish to attend the public submissions must register their interest in attending in 

advance. Registration requests can be sent to media@integrity.act.gov.au. Due to space limitations, the 

Commission asks that each outlet sends one representative only.  

Members of the public are not able to attend the public submissions and may watch proceedings via a live 

stream that will be available on the Commission’s website – integrity.act.gov.au.  

Any party who wishes to contact the Commission regarding this update should do so by contacting the 

Media Team at media@integrity.act.gov.au. 
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